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Decision:  Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension (TYSSE) Claims Settlement Update 
 
At its meeting of January 18, 2018 the Board: 
 
1. Received a confidential update related to the status of TYSSE claims settlement.  
 
2. Authorized that the information provided in the confidential update is to remain confidential 

in its entirety as it contains information or communication that is subject to solicitor – client 
privilege.   

 
 
 

 


